Broomhill Infant School

Newsletter mn Term — Issue '

Autumn Term — Issue 7 15.10.18



Calendar Dates: All dates can be found on our school website

<u>October</u>

16th Oct - Parents evening from 3 - 5 pm

17th Oct - Open Morning / Look Around for 2019 intake 9 am - 12.00

18th Oct - Harvest Festival Assembly at 9.15am

18th Oct - Parents evening from 5 - 7 pm

18th Oct - Flu Vaccine (nasal) administered by school nurse.

18th Oct - Autumn Fair and Food Festival from 3 - 4 pm

19th Oct - Forest School Assembly 9 - 9.30am for Green Base parents only

22nd Oct - Visit to 'Our Cow Molly' Cliffe House Dairy Farm, Dungworth

23rd Oct - Fire Engine visit 10am - 12

23rd Oct - Open Morning / Look Around for 2019 intake 9 am - 12.00

26th Oct - Inset Day - School closed.

November

5th Nov - School re-open after half-term break.

5th Nov - Y2s trip to the Crucible for 'The Giddy Goat'

5th Nov - Broomhill Bonfire 5 - 6.30 pm

8th Nov - Diwali Movement Workshops in school with Shrikant Subramaniam

9th Nov - Remembrance at Weston Park at 11 am

Head Teacher's Note

Parents Evening 16th and 18th Oct: Please ensure you have signed up for an appointment with your child's class teacher. Sign up sheets are on each classroom door. Many thanks.

Blue Boxes: If you no longer use your blue box for recycling please bring it in to school. Mr Lenagh has recently audited, sorted and reorganised the outdoor equipment for Foundation Stage. Blue boxes are sturdy and great for storage! Thank you.

Red Base would appreciate any donations of girls' clothing your child may have outgrown (tops, bottoms, socks and girls underwear). Please see Mrs E. Turton in Red Base.

School Council

School Council discussed the Lord Mayor coming—the Grand Plan next week!! The final "Eco Code" was finished. The School Council will be sharing their findings with the school during a school assembly.



Forest School Assembly

Green Base Parents are warmly invited to **Green Base's Forest School Assembly on Friday**, **19th Oct from 9 - 9.30am**. Please wait in Green Base classroom with your child. You can go to the Forest School with the class.



Letters

Blue Base visit to 'Our Cow Molly' Cliffe House Dairy Farm on 22 Oct - Please return consent slips and money to the office at the earliest.

Y2s visit to the Crucible for the Giddy Goat performance on 5th Nov - Please return consent slips and money to the office at the earliest.

Guideline for Nuts in school

We ask that YOU DO NOT BRING NUTS INTO SCHOOL (IN ANY FORM) IN PACKED LUNCHES, AS SNACKS OR IN BAKING DONATIONS. WE HAVE CHILDREN IN SCHOOL WITH VERY SERIOUS NUT ALLERGIES.

Messages from the Office

Please pick up any change that might be due to you from the office.

Reminder for Parents: Change due to parents must please be collected from the office.

Teatime Clubs: Please make a note of finishing times of Teatime clubs.

Mon - Thu: 3 - 6pm Fri: 3 - 5 pm

There is a Late Pick-up fee of £1 per minute per child for children not collected by 6pm (and 5pm on Fridays).

Diwali 7th Nov 2018

Would any parents be happy to support Diva making workshops in each base please? If so, please see Mrs Timbers or Mrs Jones. Thank you in advance.



School Uniform

All clothes/water bottles/foot wear/ PE pumps should be clearly named. Everyone should have their PE Kit in school. If a hoodie and leggings could be included that would be helpful as the weather becomes chilly.



Small Pedal Bikes

We are still in search of small pedal bikes. If you have one that you would like to donate to the school, we would be very grateful. Thank you.



School Garden

Thank you to all our parents who have put their names down to help Bev Sheppard, our RHS gardener, who will be in the school garden on Wed 17th Oct and Wed 7th Nov from 10am-3pm. However, we need more parents/grandparents/family Friends to come and support Bev. Thank you for helping us maintain our garden for our children to enjoy.



Mobile phones

Greet us with a smile, not a mobile!

Most mobile phones have a camera on them. For Child Protection purposes and Safeguarding we do not allow telephone conversations/texts in school. Please ensure that your phone is in your pocket or a bag at drop off and pick up times. Thank you for your cooperation.

